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EVG DR/Circular 01-2021 

06 May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 
QUESTIONS AROUND SMS RECEIVED 
 
Many of you may have received the following SMS after you were registered by Evergreen 
for the Vaccination… 
 
“Dear “Your Name” Thank you for registering for the Vaccine roll out. HCWs are invited to 
join the J&J Sisonke Vaccine Study. This vaccine is approved to continue in the Study. To 
proceed and give consent, go to http://sisonke.samrc.ac.za/. Once you have consented a 
Vaccination Voucher will be issued for you to attend the closest Vaccine Site.” 
 
Please ignore this SMS and DO NOT respond, this SMS was sent out to everybody in error 
by the Department of Health, it is specifically for Health Care Workers Only – HCW’s. 
 
We remind everyone to continue to follow all safety protocols. Remember the ‘golden rules’ 

- social distance, in a confined space keep an extra distance 
- wear a when leaving your homes 
- if you have been in contact with anyone who has tested positive or you are not feeling 
well let us know, stay at home we will come to you. 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 
Christine Dempers,  

Village Manager 


